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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2897 requires medical marijuana businesses to display a warning sign with specific language 

regarding the consumption of THC products while pregnant. The amendment modifies the 

minimum font size for the text. The cost of signage is at the expense of the business owner. 

Therefore, HB 2897 is not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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